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Nicholas Law

From: Nick Fuller <nick@novogroup.co.nz>
Sent: Friday, 16 June 2023 15:37
To: David Harford
Subject: FW: Update - 2022-0836 - SH77/Melrose Road Intersection CRM:0303000176
Attachments: 206-021 - Riverside Industrial - Subdivision ITA - 2023.pdf

Hi David, 
Further to the email below, I’ve updated the ITA to account for the updated intersection layouts. 
Let me know fi you have any queries regarding this. 
Cheers, 
Nick Fuller  
Principal Transport Engineer 
D: 03 972 5714 | M: 021 997 419 | O: 03 365 5570  
E: nick@novogroup.co.nz | W: www.novogroup.co.nz  
Level 1, 279 Montreal Street | PO Box 365 | Christchurch 8140  

 
Notice: The information in this email is confidential and is intended only for the use of the addressee named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, copying or use of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please reply to the author by return email, 
and delete the original message. Thank you. 

From: Shana Dooley  
Sent: Wednesday, June 7, 2023 8:50 AM 
To: Nick Fuller - Novo Group  
Cc: James Long ; Scott McKenzie  
Subject: Update - 2022-0836 - SH77/Melrose Road Intersection CRM:0303000176 
Morena Nick, 
 
Thank you for your patience. 
 
I have spoken with both James Long and Scott McKenzie. 
 
In general, Waka Kotahi is comfortable with the conceptual design of the intersection. 
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There are details around the green surfacing for the cycle lane, the limit and no stopping lines, and the shoulder outside of the carriageway that could be negotiated at a 
more detailed design stage. 
 
For instance, provided that cyclists are not directed back into the carriageway, the additional metre shoulder and extensive green surfacing may not be necessary. Further, 
if visibility is able to be achieved at the intersection then no stopping lines maybe unnecessary. Also, as a reminder, at the detailed design stage, we would want to ensure 
signage and lights meet our approval. 
 
From an environmental planning perspective, if you or the planner send me the (draft) resource consent application and AEE, I can proceed with providing third party 
written approval. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
Shana 
 
Shana Dooley (she/her) 
Planner 
Poutiaki Taiao | Environmental Planning  
Email: shana.dooley@nzta.govt.nz 
Phone: 64 3 741 4701 
Mobile: 021 796 282 
Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency 
Christchurch, Level 1, BNZ Centre,  
120 Hereford Street 
PO Box 1479, Christchurch 8022, New Zealand 
Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn 

 
 
This message, together with any attachments, may contain information that is classified and/or subject to legal privilege. Any classification markings must be adhered to. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you must not peruse, disclose, disseminate, copy or use the message in any way. If you have received this message in error, please 
notify us immediately by return email and then destroy the original message. This communication may be accessed or retained by Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency for 
information assurance purposes.  


